
June 2024

Dear 1st Grade Friend,

Hello! WOW, you finished Kindergarten and now it is
Summer vacation time! Congratulations!

I wanted to say hello to you and wish you a
FANTASTIC summer. Over the summer, I would like
you to get lots of sun, exercise, outside time (using lots
of sunscreen) and have lots of FUN!

I would like you to practice your math facts. Maybe, mom or
dad can buy you flashcards to practice. You can buy them at
Target, Dollar Tree or Ollies. Don’t forget to
review your vocabulary words from Kindergarten. I would like you
to read, read, and read! Lastly, don’t forget to
say your prayers each day. Remember to pray for you, your
family, and your St. Aloysius Family.

I wish you a wonderful summer. I’m looking forward to working
with you in September.

Enjoy,
Mrs. Kalil and Ms. Smith


